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End of Term 
This Friday the 27th of September will be our Final Day for 
Term 3. 
 
School will return for all staff and all students K-6 on  
Monday the 14th of October. 
 
There is no Staff Development Day to begin Term 4. 
 
 
 

Library 
Ms King would like all library books returned before the 
school holidays. 
 
Also the library bags that have been borrowed could they 
kindly be returned. 
 
Please make sure next term your child has a library bag. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Golf Coaching 
Our Term 3 Golf Coaching program finished up at Rich  
River today. 
 
A big thanks to Jody Fleming and the Rich River Golf Club 
for their excellent support of this program. 
 
All of our students have demonstrated great improvement 
in their skills over the past 4 weeks. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Compass Issues 
We are having a few inconsistent issues with Compass at 
the minute, mainly around the completing of permission 
notes. 
 
Melissa is in regular contact with them and hopefully all 
will be working smoothly soon. 
 
Thanks for your patience in the mean time. 
 
 
 
 
 

Term 4 Dates 
All Staff & Students return to school  -  14th October 
 
Year 3 Camp  -  28th - 30th October 
 
Canberra Excursion (Year 5/6)  -   18th  - 22nd November 
 
Whole School Swimming  -  25th  -  29th November 
 
Working Bee to set up stage for concert  -  16th December 
 
Concert (final day for children)  -  18th December 
 
School Development Days  -  19th & 20th December  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

No Hat , No Play 
A reminder that all students are required to wear their 
school hats at all times in the playground at school in 
Terms 1 & 4. 
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Farewell Ruby 
Friday the 27th of September will be Ruby Rogan’s final day 
at Bunnaloo as Ruby and her family will be leaving the area 
in the near future. 
 
To celebrate Ruby’s time with us at Bunnaloo Public School 
we will be having a farewell party for her at recess on Friday 
the 27th of September. 
 
Can each family please provide a plate of food to be shared 
at the party. 
 
After starting in Kinder at Bunnaloo Public School hopefully 
Ruby has had an enjoyable time at our school. 
 
 
 
 
 

Hot Food 
This will be our final week of hot food a big thanks to all of 
our senior students for their work in heating and  
distributing food over the course of term 2 & 3. 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 Boys Fundraising Day 
This Friday the Year 6 boys will be organising a “Wear your 
Footy Colours” fundraiser to support the Fight Cancer 
Foundation. 
 
They will be running a fun day from recess till lunch that 
includes activities such as the gumboot throw, a down ball 
competition, guess the Clinker colour, Jaffa smash, guess 
the Jelly Beans, donut on a string, nurf gun shooting and  
many more. 
 
Cost for the day will be $10 per student, $15 family which 
needs to come to school in cash on the day. 
 
All monies raised will go to the “Fight Cancer Foundation”. 
 
Lunch on the day will be hot dogs and a prima. 
 
If your child doesn’t like hot dogs please send their lunch 
along as normal. 
 
It will be a casual dress day with children encourage to wear 
their footy/sporting colours. 
 
If you have any queries about the day please don’t hesitate 
to contact the school. 
 
 
 

P & C News 
Volunteers needed for Sweat vs Steam. 
 
We have again been successful for our grant with Sweat vs 
Steam. 
 
Requirement is we provide 5 volunteers . 
Please let Amy know. 
 
If you have not had a chance to volunteer this year , this is 
a good one to try. 
 
Maximum 2 hours either before or on the morning. 
 
This ensures the same families aren't doing all the  
volunteering. 
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